
 

 

 
April 6, 2020 
  
Professor Pamela Couture 
Director, Toronto School of Theology 

 
Dear Pamela, 
  
I am in receipt of your email dated April 3, 2020 requesting the declaration of a disruption in 
specified programs/certificate and courses in the Toronto School of Theology and its Member 
Institutions.  
  
As provided for in the Policy on Academic Continuity and in response to the detailed request 
sent by you as Director of the Toronto School of Theology identifying affected programs and 
certificate, an academic disruption is hereby declared affecting the following conjoint 
programs/certificates.  This declaration provides the authority to make alterations to the 
following courses which have been identified as requiring changes.   
  

Conjoint Programs/Certificate Applicable to 

• Master of Pastoral Studies (MPS) 
• Spiritual Care and Psychotherapy 

Certificate (offered in conjunction with 
the MPS) 

• Master of Divinity 

TSP 3551 Psycho-spiritual Care and Therapy 
Practicum, CPE Basic 1 (2 credits) 

TSP 3552 Psycho-spiritual Care and Therapy 
Practicum, CPE Basic 2 (2 credits) 

TSP 3553 Psycho-spiritual Care and Therapy 
Practicum, CPE Advanced 1 (2 credits) 

TSP 3554 Psycho-spiritual Care and Therapy 
Practicum, CPE Advanced 2 (2 credits) 

KNP 3551 Supervised Pastoral Education, SPE 
Basic 1 (2 credits) 

KNP 3552 Supervised Pastoral Education, SPE 
Basic 2 (2 credits) 

KNP 3553 Supervised Pastoral Education, SPE 
Advanced 1 (2 credits) 

  
This academic disruption will begin today and continue until August 31, 2020.  
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In making any changes to courses or programs under the authority of this declared 
disruption, please clearly reference this declaration. Please also keep a record of any changes 
made to courses or programs under the authority of this declared disruption 
and report these to the relevant Registrar and to the Provost’s Office.  
  
 Sincerely, 

  
Cheryl Regehr 
Vice-President & Provost  


